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                   Wentworth Falls Garden Club






                           (Affiliated with Garden Clubs of Australia Inc.)        

Newsletter
Newsletter No.  242

                                                     Month: August 2011
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All members and visitors are asked to sign in upon arrival on the attendance sheets in the foyer.  
	Meetings: General Meetings are held on the Second Thursday of each month, from January to November

	Where: Meetings are held at the Wentworth Falls School of Arts Theatre, Adele Avenue (cnr of Great Western Highway), Wentworth Falls

	When: Meetings commence at 9:45 am and finish at approximately 12:00 pm. The Library and Plant Stall are open before each meeting. There is a break during each meeting for morning tea.

	Today’s Meeting
	11th August 2011

	Speaker:
	Frank Spolc

	Topic:
	Wildflowers of Western Australia

	

	Next Meeting:
	8th September 2011

	Speaker:
	Alan Lobb

	Topic:
	Propagating Natives

	Members are asked to wear their club name badges to all club meetings, tours and functions.

Please remember that to take part in club functions and tours you must be a bona-fide club member
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    Dates for Your Diary

	(
	Friday 19th – Sunday 21st August

	
	ABC Garden Expo, Rosehill Racecourse

	(
	Friday 26th August

	
	Eryldene at Gordon (stunning camellias)

	
	Leaving 8am sharp from WF School of Arts

	
	$40 Includes: Morning tea, lunch and entry

	
	Final payment today

	(
	27th / 28th August

	
	‘Clover Hill’ 10am-4pm

	
	82 Camp St, Katoomba

	
	Cool climate European style garden, full of rare and unusual plants

	(
	Saturday 3rd September

	
	Camellia Spectacular

	
	Uniting Church Hall, Bendooley St, Bowral

	
	11 am – 4 pm; Enquiries (02) 4869 1246

	
	www.highlandsgardensociety.org.au 

	(
	Gardens of the Riverina

	
	Festival of Gardens at Griffith

	
	14,15,16th October (Friday to Sunday)

	
	2 overnights

	
	Final payments over the next 3 months

	
	Paid in full by October – non refundable

	(
	Garden Clubs of Australia National Convention 2011

	
	9th – 13th October 2011

	
	Hosted by the Blue Mountains Garden Clubs, NSW

	
	See Notice Board

	(
	29th/30th October

	
	Bathurst Spring Spectacular

	
	‘Les Jardins Enchantés’

	
	9 gardens on show, including Mary Moody’s

	
	Contact: 6332 2560

	
	www.bathurstspringspectacular.com 

	(
	10th November Garden Ramble

	
	To be held after the meeting. Would anyone like to invite the club around for a visit?

	(
	Thursday 1st December

	
	Christmas Lunch at W Falls Country Club

	
	Traditional buffet lunch roast

	
	$30 per person. Names and deposits taken at Sept meeting. More details next month.



NB: Silent auction today in the library. Make a bid and good luck![image: image2.png]
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From the President…


At the time I am writing this message, we have experienced a week of almost perfect Spring weather, at the beginning of August!!  Of course, it is too good to last and we are told that Winter will return and by the time of our meeting we may have forgotten that the warm spell happened.





But we have enjoyed it as it has given us a chance to be out and about in our gardens. How lovely are the jonquils and early-flowering daffodils, as well as the snowflakes, right now! And this week has seen the first of the flowering buds on the street trees around our district.





Today we have another of our most valuable Q&A sessions organised by Bill Avery and his helpers. Please keep new questions rolling in via the box at the front! Also, please remember that there is a full record of Q&A data on our website for our continuing use.





Since our last meeting, two new members have joined our club and, of course, we welcome them and invite any others who may visit us to formally join our club in this way.





Good Gardening,


Henry











Raffle Prize


Fuchsia “Pixie”


Watercolour and pencil by Sylvia Beresford





Thank you, Sylvia, for your generous offer to our Garden Club. Raffles tickets are one for $2 or three for $5 








Here’s a good idea from the ABC Gardening programme just recently:


Wrap garden scraps in newspaper and place at the bottom of a large pot. Place potting mix on top and plant into the pot. Eventually the scraps become composted and you’ve only needed to use half the amount of potting mix.





�	Morning Tea 





Today: Llyndell Heuston and Margaret Peoples


September 8th: Lea Nelson and J Sergeant


If you are unable to come on your rostered day, please call Marlene and Martin on: 4757 1854.


A reminder - there is a gold coin per person contribution for morning tea





Club Secretary: Janice Light


Tel: 4782 2481





Wentworth Falls Garden Club


PO Box 37


Wentworth Falls NSW 2782


� HYPERLINK "http://www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com" ��www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com�








Printed by Wentworth Falls Newsagents


24 Station Street, Wentworth Falls


Tel: 4757 1211





Garden Notes for August
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